
 
5/16/2021 

 

NOTICE 
 

TO ALL VOG RESIDENTS: 
 

The Clubhouse parking lot is scheduled to be 
closed on May 27th and May 28th for  

sealcoating and restriping. 
 

The pool and Clubhouse will remain open on the 
above dates. 

 
 
           John Stover, President 
           VOG Recreational Board 


